
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 23 OCTOBER 2006


EX.249/06
CONCESSIONARY FARES (Key Decision)

(Public and press excluded by virtue of Paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972)

Portfolio
Environment and Infrastructure
Subject Matter

The Director of Corporate Services submitted Report FS.50/06 on the outcome of negotiations with Stagecoach to review the current contract arrangements for the operation of the concessionary travel scheme.

Details of an agreement reached with Stagecoach were reported.

A report was to be submitted to the City Council on 7 November 2006 with the recommendation of the Executive, agreed at the 25 September 2006 meeting, that the existing concessionary fares scheme continue up to 31 March 2007.  The financial implications to the City Council's Budget in 2006/07 taking into account the outcome of the negotiations with Stagecoach and up to date ridership information would also be reported to the City Council on 7 November 2006.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive approves the outcome of the negotiations with Stagecoach as set out in Report FS.50/06, subject to full Council agreement to the continuation of the existing scheme to 31 March 2007, together with the resulting Budget implications.

Reasons for Decision

The Executive approved the outcome of negotiations with Stagecoach over the operation of the concessionary fares scheme.







